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Introduction 
 
Under statutory regulations Governing Bodies must give consideration as to whether payments 
will be made to members of the governing body for expenses incurred whilst performing their 
role as a member of the body. 
 
Policy statement 
 
After giving consideration to our statutory responsibilities the governing body for Stanburn 
Primary School has made the decision that it will not make such payments.  
 
This policy will be reviewed as deemed appropriate.  
 
 
 
 
 


